
John and Karen Riley
5636 Oakbrush Drive
Park City, UT 84098
(440) 552-3622
karenrileyatc@gmail.com

July 16, 2023

Park City Municipal Corporation
445 Marsac Avenue
Park City, UT 84060

Subject: Letter of Reference for PC Tots' Expansion with Park City Municipal Support

Dear Park City Municipal,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for PC Tots' endeavor to open another childcare
center with the assistance of Park City Municipal. As a long-standing member of the PC Tots
family, I am privileged to provide a letter of reference attesting to our family's overwhelmingly
positive experience and the significant impact PC Tots has had on our lives.

For the past 5 ½ years, our two boys have been enrolled at PC Tots, starting from a tender age of
8 weeks old. From the very beginning, we were impressed by the nurturing environment, the
attentive staff, and the exceptional quality of care provided at PC Tots. The professionalism,
dedication, and expertise of the teachers and caregivers have consistently exceeded our
expectations.

One of the most remarkable aspects of PC Tots is their commitment to affordability without
compromising on the quality of care. As full time working parents, my spouse and I understand
the challenges families face when seeking reliable, affordable childcare options. PC Tots has
been a blessing for us, offering exceptional care at a reasonable cost. By expanding with the
support of Park City Municipal, PC Tots would enable more families in our community to benefit
from this exceptional childcare experience.

The impact of PC Tots on our family cannot be overstated. The warm and welcoming atmosphere,
the engaging curriculum, and the emphasis on individual development have played an
instrumental role in shaping our boys' early years. Not only have they grown intellectually and
socially, but they have also developed strong bonds with their teachers and peers. PC Tots has
fostered an environment that promotes learning, kindness, and inclusivity, which has had a
profound influence on our boys' development and character.

In summary, PC Tots has been an invaluable asset to our family, providing exceptional care and
early childhood education to our two boys. Their dedication to affordability, coupled with their
commitment to quality, sets them apart as a beacon of excellence in the childcare industry. I
wholeheartedly endorse PC Tots' pursuit of opening another childcare center with the support of
Park City Municipal, as it would allow more families in our community to experience the same
positive impact that we have enjoyed.

Should you require any further information or assistance during the expansion process, please do
not hesitate to reach out to me. I am more than willing to support PC Tots in any capacity
necessary. Thank you for considering my letter of reference, and I wish PC Tots every success in
their expansion endeavors.

Warm regards,

Karen and John Riley


